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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 7, 1958

To Members of the Faculty:

I am happy to announce the appointment of a former
Sloan Fellow, Mr, John M, Wynne, chief civilian officer of the
Sacramento Air Materiel Area, McClellan Air Force Base,
Calif,, to the office of Director of the Executive Development
Programs, School of Industrial Management, Mr, Wynne suc-
ceeds Prof, Howard W, Johnson, now Associate Dean of the
School,

Mr, Wynne was a Sloan Fellow in 1956, In addition
to his duties as Assistant for Management to the Commander of
the Sacramento Air Materiel Area, Mr, Wynne has served as
lecturer in industrial management at Sacramento State College,

Mr, Wynne was graduated from the University of

Kansas in 1940, where he was a Summerfield Scholar and a
member of Phi Beta Kappa.

J. A, Stratton
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